
St. Nicholas is coming to St. Ferdinand School!

Monday, December 6, 2021

6:00-7:30 PM
(St. Nick arrives by 6:15 PM)

Front Courtyard of School - 3131 N. Mason

Park and await St. Nicholas’ arrival in the decorated St. Ferdinand School front
courtyard!

Pose and take your own photos in a socially-distanced, safe

manner.

Enjoy the festive ambiance while you wait.

Every child leaves with a surprise.

Goodwill offerings accepted.


